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Comments: I am very concerned about the fragmenting of Big Horn Sheep territory that fracking in the Ruby's

would pose. These are iconic animals of the west and deserve to be elevated above the interests of oil and gas

profit. 

 

Also, where is the water for Fracking in the Rubys going to come from?  We should be putting concerns for safe

water above corporate oil and gas profit. Some places are meant to be left intact and I would put the Rubys at the

top of that list! Fracking spills are a primary concern in any and all watershed ecosystems and fracking brings the

danger of toxic spills which would spoil this unique landscape and ecosystem. Fracking here is  simply not worth

it he risks.

 

Thank you for considering my concerns. I have hiked in the Rubys my entire life and do not want to see them

spoiled.

 

 


